ACS Secretary-General meets with Nicaragua’s Foreign Minister

Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago - January 16, 2025 - Her Excellency Noemi Espinoza
Madrid, Secretary-General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS), held a virtual meeting with
His Excellency Valdrack Jaentschke, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Nicaragua, on
January 16, 2025.

The newly appointed Secretary-General outlined her vision for the ACS, emphasizing the principles
of dialogue and collaboration as crucial pathways to achieving sustainable development in the
Greater Caribbean. She highlighted the Secretariat's commitment to strengthening its collaboration
with the Government of Nicaragua, pointing out that the participation of all Member States is vital
to ensure the success of the ACS's initiatives.

Secretary-General Espinoza expressed her sincere gratitude to the Government of Nicaragua for
endorsing her nomination as the candidate for the Group of Central America for the position of
Secretary-General of the ACS.

As the ACS embarks on a new chapter under Secretary-General Espinoza's leadership, the
organization looks forward to advancing its mission towards a more sustainable and resilient Greater
Caribbean.



